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Happy New Year 

Hello and welcome to the first BISS Newsletter of 2023. The BISS team hope 

you all had a peaceful, restful Christmas and wish you a happy New Year. 

________________________________________________________________ 

 

BISS Team News 

The team welcome new person name is Annie Bunting on 1st November 2022 

new Sensory Officer because Lucy Burnham been left last September. 

Annie work Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday with Rebecca Shute. They are 

support people with hearing loss in Buckinghamshire. 

________________________________________________________________ 

New Deaf Drop In 

Drop In for Deaf people with BSL every month on Thursday.  It at our office in 

Aylesbury (143 Meadowcroft, Aylesbury HP19 9HH). Dates:  

Thursday 23rd February   11 – 1 p.m. 

Thursday 23 March   11 – 1 p.m. 

Thursday 27 April   11 – 1 p.m. 

Thursday 25 May   11 – 1 p.m. 

Appointment is 50 minutes, start 11.00am and 12.00p.m.  

It support you with translation of letters, forms, phone calls and advice. 

Can appointments use Facetime if difficult travel Aylesbury. 

If want book can WhatsApp to Rebecca or text 07918 904 664.  

________________________________________________________________ 

BucksVision Trustees 

BucksVision is look for Trustees join committee help support. Can join if no 

experience BucksVision will support you.  They want support everyone at 

BucksVision and BISS.  If you want join committee please you contact 

BucksVision.  



Text 07395 490 033, or email volunteering@bucksvision.co.uk to ask for a copy 

of their Trustee Recruitment Pack. 

________________________________________________________________ 

Keep Warm 

 

Wycombe Wanderers Football Club have Warm Hub (keep warm) at Adams 

Park, they have free hot meal, activities and can use Stadium facilities. 

It every Tuesday and Thursday 5pm-8pm, start 10th January finish 28th 

February 2023. It free to people over 65 can bring one person with you. 

 

Need register, must contact Wycombe Wanderers Foundation phone 01494 

455 736 or can use form register on Wycombe Wanderers website 

www.wwfc.com 

________________________________________________________________ 

FoodCycle Aylesbury 

FoodCycle in Aylesbury is welcome people come enjoy free hot meal. Address 

is: The Vineyard Centre, Gatehouse Close in Aylesbury every Tuesday at 6pm. 

Not have to book you can go if want to can enjoy hot meal. Everyone welcome.  

 

________________________________________________________________ 

How to contact us 

Phone: 01296 479 970 can use Text Relay or SignLive  

SMS: 07918 904 664    

Email: biss@bucksvision.co.uk   

If you want receive our newsletter by email, BSL; or if you want stop no more 

newsletter please, you contact us. 
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